
St. Augustine PTC Meeting Notes 

September 5, 2018 

 

Open Board Positions 

*Vice President- Michelle O’Hara 

*Treasurer- Rachel Bulas 

*General Members - Beth Klein, Kandy Murray and Molly Schweiger 

Maria discussed how she would like officers attend each meeting 

Trish discussed Flocknote, mentoring program and shoparoo 

Budget 

*Float funds-speak to Fr. Joe about the float being a marketing expense 

*Outstanding bill of $242 for DDD photos that we were invoiced for in Aug 

PTC is assisting in the overall cost of the playground fence  

Communication 

*Julie Nader will take care of the bulletin board in the hallway 

*Newsletter after meetings will be placed on the website for easy access  

 Trish will give notes to Lisa Hunter for this 

New Business 

*PTC will still be hosting the Friday Pizza lunches- Julie discussed having 

lunch tickets be the number of slices :)  

*Trunk n’ Treat - Shelly Rzeszutek is chairing this event, discussed beginning it 

earlier for the smaller children and a possible date of Oct 26 

*Family Fun Nights - Beth Parr will chair this with assistance from Jeanne 

Robinson. 

Open Discussion 

*Talent Show- Trish Smith will chair and it is happening!! 

*Uniform Closet Trish Smith will clean out the closet across from the office and 

a note will be sent home for parents to participate 

*9-25 No Bully Assembly possible activity we are considering with IC  

* Free and easy programs to generate money for the school-Shoparoo, recycle 

shoes, Box tops 

 


